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Confirmed COVID-19 Outbreak declared at Bow Valley Commons 
This information is current as of Oct. 4, 2022, 9:32 am 

Hello Bow Valley residents and primary contacts, 

Alberta Health Services has declared Bow Valley to be in a Confirmed 
COVID-19 Outbreak. Six residents and two staff have tested positive for 
COVID-19. The residents and staff are isolating and there are currently no 
other symptomatic cases. 

Please monitor yourself for the following COVID-19 symptoms and, if you 
have any, please isolate in your suite and inform Reception: 
Fever Cough 
Chills Muscle/joint aches 
Shortness of breath/difficulty 
breathing  

Nausea/vomiting/diarrhea/ 
unexplained loss of appetite 

Runny nose Nasal congestion 
Feeling unwell/fatigued Headache 
Sore throat     Painful swallowing    
Loss of sense of smell or taste Conjunctivitis/pink eye 

•  You are encouraged to wear a mask if you are outside your suite or if 
anyone is in your suite, including visitors, home care, housekeeping, or 
maintenance employees. 

•  Continue to maintain proper hand hygiene by washing hands regularly or 
using hand sanitizer. 

•  If you have a medical appointment scheduled, please advise their office 
you are coming from a community in Confirmed COVID-19 Outbreak. 

As your community manager, I will provide an update as the days progress. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

Sharon Milanko. smilanko@silvera.ca 


